
Newsletter! 

Designated Safeguarding Lead Mrs. McCarney, Alternate Safeguarding Lead Mr Bennison, Mrs. Inger, Mrs. Frary 

SENCO Mr Laband Pastoral Mrs. Inger EYFS Lead Miss Weston KS1 Lead Mrs. Chaplin 

Dates for your Diary! 

Christmas school disco
Nursery Christmas Party!

No Nursery 
afternoon 

session

All the staff here at Clover Hill would like to wish you all a 
Very Merry Christmas and we will see you all in 2024 

Otter- Outdoor
Explorers

-Thurs 4th Jan Children return to school

Clover Hill VA Infant and Nursery school 

week commencing 18th December 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Hedgehog- PE
Kingfisher- library Hedgehog- Library

Kingfisher- Outdoor 
Explorers

Hedgehog- Outdoor
Explorers

Tuesday 19th December

Reception, year 1 & year 2 

3:00-4:00pm
 £2 Minimum donation via parent pay

Glow sticks will be available to buy during the disco for
50p. and face paint will also be available for 50p  
Children to come to school in clothes ready

for the disco 

School Lunch!
week commencing 11th December

2023 

WEEK 3
See website for full menu,

 cloverhillschool.co.uk

Lunch Orders
Please can we remind parents to
book their child’s lunch each day
even if your child has free school

meals.

You can book meals a long way
 in advance or put a reminder on 

your phone. 

DSL Designated Safeguarding Leads for Clover Hill VA Infant and Nursery School 

ALL OF DECEMBER WEAR CHRISTMAS JUMPER EVERY DAY
-Tues 19th School disco (3pm- 4pm)
-Wed 20th Dec Early finish 1:30 for Christmas holiday

Wednesday 20th December
8:30-11:30

Snacks and drinks available 

Important notice!
It is VERY important that you are contactable throughout the day incase your child is unwell, or incase of an emergency. 

Please ensure all contact details are correct, and update if needed.

Please be reminded children will finish school at 1:30pm on Wednesday 20th December for the Christmas holidays.
Nursery will be finishing at 11:30 as normal



3.5 hour session for £15 which includes
lunch supervision

School lunch can also be purchased or
bring a packed lunch 

What’s been happening this week?
This week Clover Hill had our Christmas Mini Market 

The children had a great time at the
 Mini Market, playing games, winning prizes 
and meeting Santa at our Santa’s Grotto!
Thank you to all the parents who came 

along with there children, 

Casual Nursery Hours Available In Spring Term 
We have some capacity to offer our existing nursery children 

additional paid sessions from January 2024

Morning or afternoon sessions available on a first come first served basis 

Big Norfolk Holiday Fun!
Booking is officially open for this year's Big Norfolk Holiday Fun program! After weeks of

careful planning, we are excited to invite children across the
 county to join us for a variety of fun-filled activities scheduled for December 21-22 and

January 2-3.Explore a variety of activities happening
 throughout the winter break, including outdoor adventures, football, swimming, and drama. 

Click the QR
code to find out
more and book 


